
Class 3’s 

Spring 1, 2018 

Please remember: We are still 

SWIMMING on Tuesdays! 

Congratulations to the  

following children who 

earned certificates / prizes 

for collecting the most dojos 

during Autumn 2. All  

counters have now been  

reset so anyone can win this 

time! 

Arabella, Will, Layla, 

Florence, Ania, Hollie, 

Jamar, Hannah, Orin, 

Demi & Alex E 

 

 

Remember: we are now 

on Twitter! Follow us 

on: @Wharncliffe_Sch 

Our topic this half-

term is ‘Incredible 

India’. We will be  

doing lots of  

activities linked to this amazing sub-

continent - please see the attached ‘topic 

overview’ for more information.  

 Part of this topic includes tasting, 

evaluating and making our own Indian food. 

Please let us know if there are any specific 

ingredients your child cannot eat... 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR and welcome back to 

school. I had a wonderful Christmas and I 

hope you did too. Thank-you so much for 

all my gifts and cards  - they are always  

appreciated!  
As you may be aware, Miss. Skelton 

has been helping out for a few 

weeks… She is a final-year teaching 

student from Sheffield Hallam  

University and later this half-term, 

she will begin her teaching practice. 

I’m sure she will be fantastic! 

To go with this topic, our new 

class novel is the Smarties Prize 

Winning ‘The Firework-Maker’s 

Daughter’ by Philip Pullman. It is 

a funny, engaging story with  

magical settings and intriguing 

characters... 

We are now starting to see some  

amazing progress on our ‘Times  

Tables Challenge’. The Y3s now  

have an average score of 97 (up from 48) & 

the Y4s reached 95. We get loads of PBs 

every week and we’re determined to break 

the 100 barrier. We can do it! 


